
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
During the month of May our Yr4 children, their families, the schools and parish would usually be busy 

with the excitement of the final preparations for First Communion and for that wonderful day itself. 

Due to current restrictions that are in place, it with sadness that we have had to postpone First 

Communion until later in the year. We understand how much of a disappointment this has been to the 

families and most importantly to the children. 

In light of these special circumstances we invite the children and their families and friends to tune in 

online to special Masses, dedicated very much to them. Although you may not be able to join with your 

families, friends and the wider parish community physically, we can all be together spiritually. 

Mass will be celebrated for the children from each school at different dates, see below: 

SUNDAY 10th MAY at 11am: Eugene’s PS, Tircur / St Brigid’s PS, Mountfield / Omagh Integrated PS 

/ Sacramental Group 

SUNDAY 17th MAY at 11am: St Mary’s PS, Killyclogher 

SUNDAY 24th MAY at 11am: Christ the King PS & St Ronan’s, Recarson 

TBC: In the coming days we'll announce plans for Masses for Gaelscoil na gCrann and Arvalee pupils. 

The Masses will be streamed Live from the webcam at St Mary’s Church, Killyclogher 

http://www.cappaghparish.com/webcam.html 

At each of these Masses the children’s names will be announced and displayed within the Church. A 

candle will be lit for each child and a small number of teaching staff, from the school of that day, will 

participate in the Mass. 

You have been very much in our thoughts and prayers and will continue to be. We look forward to that 

wonderful occasion when the entire parish can celebrate with you on your special day! 


